
REMINDER AND NOTIFICATION

   If you have not already mailed your $27 for CTA/NEA-Retired 
membership, then write on the membership form, “Please start my 
membership effective September, 2003.” 

   For our annual social get-together, we have booked the Tinnery at 
Lovers’ Point for October 4th, “Butterfly Parade Saturday” at noon, to 
be combined with our first PGTA-Retired Association business 
meeting.  The Steering Committee will propose the following slate of 
officers:  LaRene Kauffman, President; Don Luce, Vice-President; 
Shirley Wedlake, Treasurer; Bruce Belknap, Secretary.

   Let us all think about ways our new PGTA-Retired Association can 
be of service to our families and to each other.  If you wish to 
respond, you can reach us at: PGTA-R Steering Committee, c/o 1070 
Mission Road, Pebble Beach CA  93953.  Or send an email to 
BCBelknap@mac.com.   

   Mark your calendar now for October 4th.  Hope to see you there!

PGTA-RETIRED 
UPDATE

   Good news!  We have 
surpassed the minimum 
requirement for new members. 
Our Bylaws are in the final 
stages of approval. Hence all 
indications are that our PGTA-
Retired Association will be 
approved by the CTA-Retired 
Board in October.

   More work is to be done in 
preparation for our First Annual 
Meeting.  

   See details on back . . .
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